
13th April – Extra Notices 
 

The Collect for Maundy Thursday 

God our Father, you have invited us to share in the supper which your Son gave to his Church to proclaim his death until he comes: 

may he nourish us by his presence, and unite us in his love; who is alive and reigns with you, in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, 

now and for ever. Amen 
 

Post Communion Prayer for Maundy Thursday 

Lord Jesus Christ, we thank you that in this wonderful sacrament you have given us the memorial of your passion: grant us so to 

reverence the sacred mysteries of your body and blood that we may know within ourselves and show forth in our lives the fruit of your 

redemption, for you are alive and reign, now and for ever. Amen 
 

The Collect for Good Friday 

Almighty Father, look with mercy on this your family for which our Lord Jesus Christ was content to be betrayed and given up into the 

hands of sinners and to suffer death upon the cross; who is alive and glorified with you and the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever. 

Amen 
 

Helpers 

We are looking for volunteers to assist our churchwardens with opening St James church and getting it ready for the 10am Sunday 

service. There will be a rota, and each person will be on duty no more than once a month. If interested, please contact Ladi or Amanda 

for further details.  
 

Be Aware of Fraudulent Letters 

The Charity Commission has issued a warning about fraudsters targeting charities with fake letters. These letters may request actions 

such as removing trustees or executives, releasing funds, or providing personal documents like passports or utility bills. They may appear 

to come from the Commission, its chief executive, or its directors. If in doubt, charities are encouraged to contact the Charity 

Commission to check any correspondence they have received. While it is not known if only registered charities are at risk, it is 

important for all PCCs, as charities, to remain vigilant. Likewise, nearly half of PCCs are registered with the Charity Commission, and 

many parishes and volunteers are connected to other charities. Amanda 
 

Monthly tip for a less-plastic life - April 

Reuse small soft-fruit punnets as seed trays or use cardboard loo roll. 
   

Prayer Chain   

If you have an urgent prayer request, please contact Doreen Wilson (2674680) or Gill Pope (2675086) it will be passed round the 

prayer chain as quickly as possible in strictest confidence. 
 

Notices for the information sheets & when I’m in the Church Office 

I will be in the office on Tuesdays & Thursdays between 9am and 1pm.  

If you have a notice you would like putting in the Information sheet, can you please email it to either stjames.birstall@btconnect.com, or 

sheryljupp@hotmail.co.uk, or leave a message on the office answer machine (0116 2671797) or contact Amanda or a Churchwarden.  I 

will need to have received it before 11am on the Thursday to get your items included in that week’s news sheet. Thanks. Sheryl   
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